DAILY BULLETIN NO. 126
Thursday, March 20th

Bryan - 341,967 in the US have this name, Utah has the most people per capita and 1977 marked the height of its
popularity (English in origin)

Today Friday
» Homework Help « End of 3rd Quarter
« Early Release

No North Activity Bus Tonight!

Knowledge Bowl: At the state qualifying section meet yesterday, McGregor's team of Aisling, Stacia, Abby, Ryan, Spencer, and
Caleb placed 12th out of the 24 teams that qualified to compete (from the original 101 teams in the section). Congratulations on a
fine season! Coach B

JH/HS Band Concert has been moved from Tuesday, March 25 to Monday, March 24th-7pm
High Milage Club: Meets tonight in Mr. Pashina’s room right after school

Students: This weekend there is a really fun opportunity for you to do something good for your bodies and your souls. We are
having a Zumbathon to benefit Ruff Start Rescue, which is an organization that takes animals out of shelters that have high
euthanization rates and puts them in foster care, until they can find them a forever home. So, if you like to dance, if you like cool
door prizes, and if you LOVE animals, like me, consider attending the Zumbathon on Saturday, from 1:00-3:00 at the school. It's going
to be a blast, and the 10 dollars you will need to spend will go entirely to Ruff Start.

Speech: Make sure to come to practice tonight!! Don't forget:) Mrs. Maine

NHS and Jr. NHS: Community service hours for both NHS and Jr. NHS are due in less than two weeks (Mon. March 31st). About
half of you have turned in your hours so far.

Billiards will start next Tuesday for ages 14 years & up. $15 for the six week session. Please see Lisa Kruse if interested.

Yearbooks will be delivered in May. This is a friendly reminder to students who still owe a balance on their yearbook order.
You will not receive your yearbook until the balance is paid and notices will be mailed home next month for anyone with a balance
due. Please see Mrs. Ryan if you have any questions.The following students still owe a balance on their yearbook order: |D Beasley,
Faye Bloom,Andrew DeMenge, Geno Hafslund, Seth Irwin, Sophia Jacobs, Alex Kowitz, Morgan Kowitz, Clay Laucamp, Jenny Rogers,
Billy Staska, Stacia Staska, and Karlee Tierney.

High schoolers are invited to participate in the 2014 Annual Congressional Art Competition.Visit www.nolan.house/gov/services/art-
competition for details and to sign up.

Seniors: Local Scholarship Applications were handed out on the 14th. Completed applications are due to Mrs. Dayton no later
than Tuesday, March 25th at 3:30pm!!!

OVERDUE LIBRARY BOOKS from November and December belong to: Angela Branchaud, Martina Bruchu, Elyssa Jensen,
Anna Lake, Bella Lake, Ben Muller, Jojo Orbeck, Justin Rian, Averie Seibert, Maddy Wyttenback. Please return or renew them. Thanks!

2014 Youth ATV Safety Training - Evergreen PA.C. ATV Club is again sponsoring DNR approved youth safety training. May
3rd-Barnum Firehall; May |7th-Palisade Firehall & May 3 Ist-Tamarack Sno-Flyers Building. Must be at least || years old by the date of
class, must complete MN DNR ATV Safety Training CD prior to class. Cds available in the high school office. Contact Gale Bradford
@ 218-644-3738 or the DNR website @ www.dnr.state.mn.us to register. Times & required clothing & head gear available at
registration.

Staff: Friday is the end of 3rd quarter. Grades are due on Wednesday, the 26th. Thank you.
Todays Subs: J. Berg for C. Orazem (1/2 day AM), B. Jahr for . Jacobsma, D. Hawkinson for D. Swedberg, M. Pelto for
D. Hawkinson

HS Faculty Meeting Friday-8am in the HEc Room
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